
December 13th, 2023

As the year comes to a close, we take a moment to reflect on our accomplishments

and those who have helped us along the way. We want to express our gratitude for your

unwavering support and generosity, which have made this year truly "Merry and Bright".

Your every interaction, donation, and distribution has had a positive impact on our residents

and the wider community.

We would like to express our gratitude for your support and donations to the Congress

of Black Women (Miss.) Camille’s Place community throughout the year. Despite the

challenges that this year has brought, your generous contributions have helped every member

of the community, including the children, women, families, and seniors. Thank you for your

kindness.

We extend our warmest Season's Greetings to you, your entire staff, and donors. May

you have a happy and prosperous New Year in 2024. We look forward to continuing our

collaboration and support in the upcoming year.

Best Regards,

Kayon Wisdom

Community Development Worker

Camille's Place

4983 Rathkeale Rd. Mississauga, ON

Phone: (905) 819-1116 Fax: (905) 819-0189

camillesplace4983@gmail.com




